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	SUMMARY OF October 2007 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.  Sent out over 1500 copies of the 2007 Illinois Ag Ed Report



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 11

	
	
	
	
	

	FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield

National Association Supervisors in Ag Ed Conference - Indianapolis, Indiana

National FFA Convention & Career Show – Indianapolis, Indiana

Judging of National FFA Proficiency Award – Indianapolis, Indiana

CTE CRI Meeting – Springfield

IACCAI Fall Conference, Lake Land College – Mattoon

ISU Ag Ed Advisory Committee Meeting – Bloomington

Richland Community College Meeting - Decatur 

Meeting with OJC regarding public relations work – Urbana

Cooperative Education Lesson Meetings – Urbana

Deliver materials to Protype - Paxton

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities - 5

	
	
	
	
	

	Worked on letter to go out with the 2007 Illinois Ag Ed Report

Sent out messages to teachers via email using the new list serv system

Worked on the Illinois Agricultural Education database & website issues

Worked on packets & mailing for the ILCAE/ICAE Annual Meeting

Worked on CTECRI project items



	IV.  Miles Traveled  -- 953

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	As always, attending the NASAE Conference and the National FFA Convention is an important aspect of this position.  It gives us a chance to learn from other states as well as share the wealth of what is happening in Illinois.  It also provides an excellent opportunity to market our curriculum, which is generating tremendous royalty dollars for the project.  The FCAE staff use this opportunity to recruit other teachers to look at Illinois as a possible place to teach.  They also help to facilitate the bus trip on Wednesday for community individuals and students to attend the convention.  This year we had four buses make the trip. It was an excellent event and much thanks goes to the staff for the hours devoted to the success of this endeavor. 
Thanks also go to Mike Massie and Lisa Martin as they have devoted an tremendous amount of time in planning the ILCAE/ICAE Annual meeting November 14th at Richland College in Decatur.  



	

	

	

	


